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Where do spiders do their Halloween shopping? 

On the web. 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Leah Anstee 

• Steve Bentham 

• Ben Bryan 

• Colin Clair 

• Autumn Davidson 

• Jeremy Gale 

• Peter Gunter 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

 

 

 

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Bonnie Begin – 3 years 

• Peter Brown – 1 year 

• Karen Cerna – 1 year 

• Reid Hagerman – 26 years 

• Sheri Kehoe – 10 years 

• Sherry MacMillan – 1 year 

• George Mangiarotti – 1 

year 

Thank you for all that you do! 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

Our next lunch is October 

16th.   

THANKSGIVING 

We will be closed Monday 

October 14th for Thanksgiving. 

We will reopen with regular 

hours on Tuesday October 15th.   

 

 

HALLOWEEN 

As Halloween is approaching, we just 

want to remind everyone that you 

are welcome to dress up. However, 

the costumes have to be work 

appropriate and not be a safety 

hazard.  

If you have any questions about this, 

please see Sam. 

MIRMIL APPAREL 

Those who do not have a Mirmil sweater or shirt, 

see Sam T. We received a new shipment! 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

We will be going bowling again 

this year for our annual 

Christmas party! More updates 

to come later this month.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER RECAP OF NEW HIRES 

We have a few new additions to the Mirmil team! Please welcome the following: 

Leah Anstee – Shipping Lead Hand 

Jesse Gordon – Production Associate 

Carter Ingram – High School Co-Op 

John Robertson – Production Associate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congrats on 25 years, Flow! 

Thank you for all that you do. 


